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Dear Lynn Crest Students and Families: 
 
It is with great honor that I introduce myself as the Principal of Lynn Crest School #22.  My passion for 
education, as well as my desire to support all students, has been shaped over the past 20 years as a 
teacher, supervisor, assistant principal and principal in the Woodbridge Township School District. In 
each of my roles, I have sought to ensure the success of each student and each school by supporting 
instruction that promotes knowledge, skills and values. Similarly, it is my number one priority at Lynn 
Crest School to meet each child’s needs for social, emotional and academic growth. 
 
A well-rounded education means outstanding instruction from exceptional teachers, as well as 
opportunities and supports that enable students to develop character and cultivate passions. Our 
teachers “know” their students, identifying strengths, challenges and passions while striving for a 
positive school experience and love of learning. Our dedicated staff works very hard to meet the 
individual needs of all students, and maintain personal connections with their families. 
 
An excellent education is not possible without a significant cooperation and collaboration between 
stakeholders. I have had the privilege of getting to know the amazing students, parents and staff of Lynn 
Crest School #22, while also learning about the school’s rich history and tradition of success. One of the 
greatest takeaways from these conversations with stakeholders has been the immense enthusiasm and 
pride for the school and community they maintain. This comforts and encourages me, as I recognize that 
our children will be more successful when we work as a team to achieve our instructional and 
developmental goals. 
 
All parent memos for the school year will be posted below.  As always, please do not hesitate to reach 
out to me if you have any questions, concerns, or ideas that you would like to discuss.  
 
Stay safe and be well, 
 
Matthew Connelly 
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